

THE FAIRVIEW CHRISTIAN CHURCH VISITOR

Upcoming Events Volume 57, Issue 10

March 10, 2021

March 10—Zoom Search Team Mtg.

March 14—DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS; In-Person & Online Worship Service March 16—Faith In Him (Music Room)

March 17—Zoom Search Team Mtg.

March 21—In-Person & Online Worship Service

Then I heard the Lord's voice saying, "Whom should I send, and who will go for us?" I said, "I'm here; send me."

Isaiah in those famous words recounted his own "call" experience to be a messenger for God. In every generation God calls some of God's people to special ministries.

I am pleased to announce that at the General Board meeting on Monday, March 8, 2021 the Board endorsed our member and friend, Dr. Harold B., to the Greater Kansas City Region of the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) to begin the process of becoming a Commissioned Minister.

Please congratulate Harold when you see him and keep him in prayer as he begins the arduous process of becoming a Commissioned Minister. — Steve



We want to thank everyone who sent us a 50th Anniversary card.

-Dennis & Linda R.

Reminder...

Daylight Saving Time Begins This Sunday, March 14th 2021 offering envelopes **ARE NOW IN**.

This Sunday, you can find the boxes in the Narthex area.

They are alphabetized by last name. If you don't see your name & were expecting to get a box, please let either Chris H.

or the office know.





It is with sincere sympathy that we announce that Bob G., son-in-law of George & Joyce T., passed away March 2nd after battling lung cancer. George & Joyce would like to thank those at Fairview who kept Bob in your prayer. Please continue to pray for Bob's family.

Dear Kathy,

Let me first say thank you for keeping me in the prayer loop.

It's obvious you are the communication center for our great church.

Whoever gave my family the "anonymous" gift last week, will never know how much they effected our lives. I was days from serious issues financially effecting our everyday life.



I can't wait until we are able to walk back through the doors and worship the way it was intended. No thank you would even begin to touch the blessing that was passed to my family. Thank you, Kathy, Pastor Steve and of course every soul at our humble worship house, who has made a difference for my family.

If the world was more like the leaders at Fairview, I truly believe it would be a kinder world. In Christ Love, John and family



10:00 a.m. Worship Service In-Person & Online

Transitional Minister Dr. Stephen R.

Sharing the Good News of God's Love through Faith, Worship, Service and Community